
PPO USED BOOK SALE—Book Donations 

The PPO is once again having a used book sale during the Baby 

and Kids Bazaar on October 19th, from 8:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. in the 

cafeteria. If you have any gently used books (French or English) that 

you would like to donate to our book sale (no dictionaries or 

enclyclopedias), please bring them to the school as soon as possible. 

Books can be dropped off with the secretary in the main 

office labelled “Used Book Sale”.  
 

The money raised will go to our school library so that we can 

continue to provide St. Francis’ students with a well-stocked library of 

books. Please come and enjoy our book sale too! Hardcover fiction 

books are only $2, pocket books are $1 and children’s books are 3 for 

$0.50! A great way to stock up on “new” books for very little money 

and help our school library at the same time. Thank you for your help 

and generosity! 

 

St. Francis PPO 

 
 

 


